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1. Kevin Osborn

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Ballinger

4. kevintosborn@yahoo.com

5. 08/08/2016

6. 9a

7. I am in support of the 185th and 195th properties being used for park space and the 198th being
 offered to those (government or not) that offer affordable housing. 

When the Financial Sustainability committee met, we continually heard about the interest for
 affordable housing and great parks (to meet the needs of our growing community). The proposal to
 do such with these vacant properties will meet those desires expressed in that group.

Also, as I'm out and about in the community, whether talking to people as Kevin the resident or
 Kevin from Hopelink, I listen to people share how much they want more open place, especially in
 the denser areas of Shoreline. The opportunity to have two park like areas on Aurora would
 support those interests. I also hear about how there's just not enough housing for those with very
 low income. If King County Housing Authority,or another agency that could offer subsidized
 housing, is willing to build on the 198th property, Shoreline could do a lot to help those with such a
 big need for reduced rate living quarters.

Please consider the recommendations presented this evening under agenda item #9.
Thank you!

8. (○) Support
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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